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 26th November 2024 

Dear Parent/Carer 

 

Christmas Dinner – Wednesday 11th December 2024  

 

On Wednesday 11th December we will be having our 

‘Christmas Dinner. 

 

Reception, Year 1 and Year 2 

If your child is in Reception, Year 1 and Year 2 they are entitled to Universal Infant Free 

School Meals (UIFSM),  there is no charge for your child to have a Christmas Dinner.  If your 

child currently has a school meal, there is nothing for you to do.   

 

If you child normally brings a packed lunch but would like to join in our Christmas Dinner, 

please let us know by Friday 29th November, for catering purposes.   

 

Year 3, Year 4, Year 5 and Year 6  

If your child is in Year 3, 4, 5 and 6 and currently has a free school meal (FSM), there is 

nothing for you to do.   

 

If your child normally brings a packed lunch but would like to join in our Christmas Dinner, 

please let us know by Friday 19th November, for catering purposes.  Please pass your 

child’s dinner money to reception on the day.  The cost of the meal is £2.20. 

 

Menu  

• Sliced Roast Turkey or Roast Quorn Fillet 

• Chipolata  

• Stuffing 

• Roast Potatoes 

• Seasonal Vegetables 

• Gravy 

• Ice cream or Christmas Cookie 

 

 

If you have not applied for Free School Meals, please speak to our reception staff who 

will be able to help you. 

 

 

Yours sincerely 

 

 

 

 

Mrs J Conley 

Headteacher 
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